
RE: Support for the Elfrida Urban Boundary Expansion 

 

Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 

I’m writing to you as a father/grandfather who grew up in Hamilton and would like the ability 
for my children and grandchildren to live here. But every time they look at the housing 
market, it feels like that thought is slipping away. Prices are climbing fast, and there just 
aren’t enough homes for growing families. 
 
I and my family, support the Elfrida urban boundary expansion because we need more 
homes built in Hamilton. We need options for the young families like mine who are 
currently living outside of Hamilton, to come back and raise their kids in the community we 
call Hamilton. 
 
Please give families like mine the opportunity to come back to Hamilton and afford a home. 
We’re asking you to vote for growth that includes them. 
 
Sincerely, 

Peter Oddi 

 


